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My name is Daniel and on the flip side, I fully support LD 1840. This feels like the 
kind of bill that actually helps protect the medical program instead of forcing it to 
change into something it’s not. Caregivers are the backbone of Maine’s medical 
scene. They should be supported, not regulated out of existence. This bill seems like it
respects that. We need laws that help patients keep access to affordable, safe cannabis
through the people they trust—not ones that make things harder. LD 1840 feels like a 
step in the right direction.


